
 

Southborough Youth Soccer will be issuing new uniforms in the fall! This exciting change brings an 

opportunity for our players and their families to donate to an important cause that helps children who 

love and need soccer.  

GOALS  www.goalshaiti.org  is a non- profit organization that uses soccer in Haiti to engage youth in 

community service and education that improves quality of life today and develops new leaders for 

tomorrow. This non-profit is providing free, permanent sport-for-development programs on a daily basis 

including daily soccer practice where all players receive food, water and education. Players are also 

required to participate in weekly local development projects that improve their communities.  

 

GOALS relies on donated soccer equipment all of which are 

directly distributed to the children in Haiti who often play 

soccer barefoot, kicking around bottles or cans.  With your help, 

GOALS can give these players uniforms and other important 

equipment.   With enough donated equipment, GOALS can start 

programs in new areas that will help even more children and 

their families.  A little bit can go a long way in Haiti, so every 

donation makes a big difference! 

If you have any questions or would like your player to volunteer to help with this effort please reach out 

to:  Beth Alcock bfalcock@yahoo.com or Kendall Sommers at kendallsommers@verizon.net 

 

Be a part of SYSA making a difference! 
Southborough children can help 

children in Haiti by donating their old 
uniforms and outgrown equipment 

http://www.goalshaiti.org/
mailto:bfalcock@yahoo.com
mailto:kendallsommers@verizon.net

